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Department of Energy
Savannah Biver Operations Office
F.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 20802
AUG 03 199
Ms. Ann Loadholt, Chair
SRS Citizens Advisory Board
P.O. Box 365

Barnwell, SC 29812
Dear Ms. Loadhoelt:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 92 — Defense Nuclear
Safery Board (DNFSB) Report

Thank you for submitting the subject comments and r:quustsl regarding the DNSFB report on
Spent Nuclear Fuel. As you requested, we will forward a copy of the written response to the
DNESBE as soon as it becomes available. We will also brief the Nuclear Materials Management
Subcommittee at their August 26, 1999, meeting on the status of the issues raised in the DNFSB

report.

If you have any questions, please call me or Randall Ponik, of my staff, at (803) 557-3263.

 Sincerely,
GI:: R P—Y
SEMD:RWP:mag Manager

UE-99-0096

cc: David Huizenga (EM-60), HQ | i



